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3rd October 2017

Dear Parents

An additional, lunchtime club will be commencing for Year 5 children, to learn the skill of playing the ukulele. The club will take place on a Tuesday at 12:30, with Mr Davis, and will last until the end of the Autumn term.

As you can imagine, places are limited (20 children max), and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

If your child is interested in the club, please complete the form below and return it by Monday 9th October.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Miss R Kohli

Headteacher

____________________________________________________________________________

Name…………………………………………………………………………………………Class……………………….……………

I would like my child to attend the Autumn Term Ukulele Club

Signed: …………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian Date: …………………………………
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